
NC Capital Area Metropolitan Planning
Organization

Staff Report

One City Plaza
421 Fayetteville Street

Suite 203
Raleigh, NC 27601

Agenda Date: 11/16/2022 Agenda Item: 5.3

To: Executive B

Preliminary DRAFT 2024-2033 TIP & U-5751 Status Update
Alex Rickard, MPO Staff
Brandon Jones, Division 5 Engineer
Jason Schronce, NCDOT Central STIP Manager

CAMPO and NCDOT Staff will provide an update on the development of the draft 2024-2033 TIP/STIP.
NCDOT will provide information on the process for developing the draft STIP, including specific steps that led
to the programming of U-5751 in Fuquay-Varina.

MPO staff will provide an update on next steps for the development of the draft TIP including subcommittee
meetings and Board action steps.

Also included is a recent letter and Resolution received from Franklin County regarding several projects in that
County.

Requested Action: ..Action Receive as information
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